
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Maltby Intermediate School  
Office (810) 299-3600   

October 18, 2024 

 

The Paw Print 
Greetings Maltby Parents, 
 

Thank you to our PTO for a great Activity Afternoon for our Bullpups yesterday! The kids had a great time and were very 
well-behaved!  
The cold weather is getting here!!!! Bundle Up Those Kids!! Please make sure your student is dressed appropriately for 
the weather when they leave the house in the morning- a hoodie is really not warm enough for recess. Unless the 
temperature / wind chill combination is Zero or below students have outside recess for 15 minutes. Please make sure 
they have a warm coat, hats, and gloves for school. Thanks. 
 

Halloween at Maltby… 
Parents, we will be letting our student wear Halloween costumes to school if they so choose this year with the following 
guidelines: 

No Blood, No Gore, No Masks that cover the face, No Weapons, No Inflatable Costumes 
Parents, if your student is choosing to wear a costume to Maltby on Halloween PLEASE make sure it is school-appropriate 
and that they can manage their school classes, including Encores, appropriately. It is a good idea to please make sure they 
have a change of clothes in the event they do not want to wear the costume all day, as well as a bag or something to carry 
it in. We do not want students calling home in the event they “forgot” part of their costume so please make sure they are 
all set in the morning- thank you! 
 

Parent Connect and Quarterly Encore Grades… 
We are past the midway point of our 1st trimester. The end of the first trimester is November 26th. If you have not 
accessed Parent Connect yet we would encourage you to do so as this is an up-to-date snapshot of your student’s 
progress in their classes. All of our parents can follow their student’s academic progress via Parent Connect. If do not have 
an account yet please visit:  https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/144  to activate a Parent Connect account.  
A handy feature to utilize in Parent Connect can be found under the “Email Notification” tab. Check the box for 
Assignments and Parent Connect will email you each time your child’s assignments are updated. 
The end of the 1st quarter will be on November 1st and our students will start their new quarterly Encore class on Monday 
November 4th. We will not be distributing separate report cards for quarterly Encore grades but we will be posting 
student Encore grades on Parent Connect and they will be viewable after November 15th.  
 

Trimester #1 Report Cards… 
Trimester report cards will be coming home with students on December 13th. As always, please sign the report card 
envelope and have your student return it to their homeroom teacher. This we will also be including results from the first 
NWEA Assessment of this year. The information we get about students on the NWEA- it is a growth measure tool and we 
will be administering it one more time in March. Information will be included in your child’s report card about 
understanding and interpreting their results. 
 

Food Can Prix… 
Our annual Food Can Prix is coming at the beginning of December!! 

 Parents can send in cans from the pantry or dry goods with students OR drop them off in the office – make sure 
to label your student’s homeroom!! 

 Our kids win for learning to give back to the community!! 
The winning Maltby classroom of the Food Can Prix also gets to have their names on the Maltby trophy and keep it in 
their classroom for the remainder of the year!! Thanks to our PTO parent volunteers for their hard work on this. It is great 
to see the students get excited about giving back to the community. We are always very proud of our Maltby students 
and their families for their generosity. 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences… 
Thank you to all of our parents who have attended parent-teacher conferences so far. Your student’s teacher will be 
contacting you with the conference schedule if they have not already. 
The Maltby Encore staff will be holding conferences in our Media Center on October 28th from 4 to 7pm. 
 

Parking Lot… 
Parents PLEASE remember that our main lot is NOT a drop off lane. If you are using the main lot, please park and walk 
your student the sidewalk unless you are parked directly adjacent to a sidewalk- thank you. 
 

Kind Regards, 
Mr. Brenner 
Mr. Aten 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates To Remember 
 

Oct 22 5th Gd Camp Totals & 

Chaperone Fees in 

Parent Connect to Pay! 

Oct 25 Picture Retakes 

Oct 28 Encore Conferences 
4p-7p in Media Center 

Nov 1 Quarter 1 Ends 

Nov 4 Q2 5th Gd Encores 

Start 

Nov 5 NO SCHOOL 

Nov 6 Q2 6th Gd Encores 

Start 

Nov 6&7 PTO Sucker Pull @ 

Lunch 

Nov 11 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 

Nov13 PTO Dining for Dollars: 

Panera 4p-8p 

Nov 14  PTO MOD Pizza 

Fundraiser Night 

Nov 26 Trimester 1 Ends 

Nov 27-Dec 2    NO SCHOOL 

Dec 3-10 Food Can Prix 

Dec 5 6th Gd Band Concert @ 

Maltby 7p 

Dec 10 PTO Dining for Dollars: 

Qdoba 4p-8p 

Dec 12 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 

Dec 13 6th Gd Choir Holiday 

Concert @ BCPA 7p 

Dec 18 Maltby/BHS Orchestra 

Concert @ BCPA 7p 

Dec 23-Jan 3     NO SCHOOL 

Jan 16 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 

Jan 20 NO SCHOOL 

Jan 27 NO SCHOOL 

 

Picture Retake 
Day is next 

Friday,  
October 25th!  

 

If you did not have 
pictures taken at 

Orientation, have them 
taken now for the 

yearbook! 
 

If you need retakes, 
bring your picture 

packet (if there is one) 
with you when you have 

them redone. 

 

https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/144
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Welcome, Maltby families! 

 

* Halloween Costumes - Please remember that our protocol for costumes is:  No blood, 

no gore, no masks that cover the face completely, no weapons, and no inflatables 

costumes. 

Please join our group (Maltby Intermediate School - Parent Group) on Facebook to stay up to 

date on all things Maltby. * Please remember to answer the quick security questions for the 

group or you will be auto declined. *  

You can also subscribe to our google calendar here: 
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?src=maltbyintermediatepto@gmail.com&ctz=
America/Detroit&fbclid=IwY2xjawFHy2tleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHcYSlOzhWlJgOAD1Xp_r8h4x2r
4PeOWPXj84hWiKk-PfE8_4t2W4ZUa0EA_aem_20k0Hp2rqgovG0fgB2uwhg 

By having a student enrolled at Maltby, you are automatically a member of our PTO and we 
would love to have your input at meetings and events! Our meetings are at 9:30am at Maltby on 
the following Thursdays.  
11/14, 12/12, 1/16, 2/13, 3/13, 4/10, and 5/15  

Donuts ($2) and gatorade/apple juice ($1) will be available for sale every Friday (with the 

exception of Fridays prior to holiday break).   

The Maltby PTO supports our school and staff throughout the entire school year through 
classroom and support staff stipends, assemblies and field trips, and many more great 
enrichment programs for the kids.  Please consider making a tax-deductible donation and 
remember that 100% of this money goes directly to the school! 
Annual Donation 

https://www.zeffy.com/donation-form/20436691-a9ca-4b0e-a8eb-b9fdc09c3756 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUPERINTENDENT NEWSLETTER 
 

https://www.livingstonesa.org/sites/default/files/2024-08/LESA-5W-Blue.pdf
 

 

Attendance 

Information 

If your student is going to be 
absent from school, please use 
our convenient twenty-four-hour 
absence call-in line (810) 299-
3688.   
 
- Please obtain a doctor’s note 
to receive a medically excused 
absence. 
 
- Please call when your student 
will be coming in late. 
 
- You must call in each day that 
your child is absent. 
 
- Please call no later than 9:00 
a.m. on the day of the absence. 
 
- Students arriving late to school 
should be dropped off at the flag 
pole door (Door # 1).  
 
- Do not drive off until your 
student has rang the doorbell 
and is inside the building. 
 
- Students arriving late to school 
must report to the office to sign 
in. Parents do not need to 
come inside. 
 
EARLY DISMISSALS: 
- Please send in a note for the 
office, if possible, or call ahead 
for early dismissals by 3:05pm. 
 
- Please call when you arrive 
and we will send your student 
out. You do not need to come in. 
 
- We will only allow students 
to be signed out by people 
who are listed on the 
emergency card unless other 
arrangements have been 
made with the office. 
 

Your cooperation is greatly 

appreciated. Thank you. 

Deanne Ferrell – President  

Mirullia Morneault – Vice President 

Michele Mannooch – Treasurer  

Lindsay Tupper – Secretary 

Lisa Baravik – Teacher Representative 

 

   

The PTO is a parent teacher organization 
where all Maltby parents are members.   

We welcome your ideas and 
participation! 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/622648501100532/
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?src=maltbyintermediatepto@gmail.com&ctz=America/Detroit&fbclid=IwY2xjawFHy2tleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHcYSlOzhWlJgOAD1Xp_r8h4x2r4PeOWPXj84hWiKk-PfE8_4t2W4ZUa0EA_aem_20k0Hp2rqgovG0fgB2uwhg
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?src=maltbyintermediatepto@gmail.com&ctz=America/Detroit&fbclid=IwY2xjawFHy2tleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHcYSlOzhWlJgOAD1Xp_r8h4x2r4PeOWPXj84hWiKk-PfE8_4t2W4ZUa0EA_aem_20k0Hp2rqgovG0fgB2uwhg
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?src=maltbyintermediatepto@gmail.com&ctz=America/Detroit&fbclid=IwY2xjawFHy2tleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHcYSlOzhWlJgOAD1Xp_r8h4x2r4PeOWPXj84hWiKk-PfE8_4t2W4ZUa0EA_aem_20k0Hp2rqgovG0fgB2uwhg
https://www.zeffy.com/donation-form/20436691-a9ca-4b0e-a8eb-b9fdc09c3756
https://mailchi.mp/bb69552259c2/whats-happening-in-the-brighton-area-schools-16364398
https://www.livingstonesa.org/sites/default/files/2024-08/LESA-5W-Blue.pdf
https://www.livingstonesa.org/sites/default/files/2024-08/LESA-5W-Blue.pdf
BHSDramaticarts.com
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNyrX3z2gDTMefuiHxH8ovpWNNel7rm7/view
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In accordance 

with the Brighton 

Area Schools Cell 

Phone policy, our 

students at MIS 

are permitted to 

bring their cell 

phones to school.  

We recognize the 

necessity and 

importance of 

family 

communication, 

but unfortunately 

ringing cell 

phones and the 

temptations of 

new games, 

cameras, and the 

technology that 

accompanies cell 

phones can 

present a 

Cell Phones at MIS 
distraction for 

your student 

and/or others in 

their classes.  

  

Therefore, at MIS 

our students: 

Turn off cell 

phones at the 

beginning of the 

day and place 

them in their 

backpack.  

Refrain from 

texting friends or 

parents during 

school hours. 

Utilize the main 

office phone to 

contact parents in 

the event of an 

emergency. 

 

We have had 

great success in 

keeping Maltby a 

distraction-free 

learning 

environment by 

following these 

procedures.  In 

addition, we ask 

that parents 

please refrain 

from calling or 

texting their 

student during 

the school day.   

 

Any messages of 

an emergency 

nature can be 

relayed to 

students through 

the front office at 

810 299-3600.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call 

before 3:05pm 

to ensure your 

child receives 

the message! 

Thank you! 
 

Entrance bell rings at 8:37am, Tardy bell rings at 8:50am 

1
st
: 8:50am – 9:53am 

2
nd

: 9:56am – 10:56am 

3
rd
: 11:00am – 12:00pm 

 

LUNCHES 

 

 

 

 

 

5
th
: 1:35pm – 2:35pm 

6
th
: 2:37pm-3:37pm 

 

Maltby 2024/2025 
Daily Schedule 

 

A – 12:00-12:20 eat; 12:20-12:35 recess (5th) 
Duncan/Bouhana/Forte, Baravik/Bruestle, Krayer/Orrico 

B – 12:05-12:20 recess; 12:20-12:40 eat (5th) 
Peters/Dibble, Rozanski/Lashbrook, Shah/Woodard, Gentle/Pinter 

C – 12:45-1:05 eat; 1:05-1:20 recess (6th) 
Dickinson/Caldwell, Eldred/Zalusky, Robertson/Worthing 

D – 12:55-1:10 recess; 1:10-1:30 eat (6th) 
Haeussler/Wilson, Lapshan/Witte, Brown/Held, O’Keefe/Kiefer 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Page 7              Attendance Line (810) 299-3688                                           Office (810) 299-3600 

 

Page 8              Attendance Line (810) 299-3688                                           Office (810) 299-3600 

 

Page 5              Attendance Line (810) 299-3688                                           Office (810) 299-3600 

 

 

You can access Parent Connection from your phone and look at grades, pay for 
camp, add money for the cafeteria, and much more with this link: 

     

 

You can access Nutrislice from your phone and look at breakfast and lunch menus, 
including ingredients and nutritional information, for the whole district with this 
app: 

              

 

You can stay connected with Brighton Area Schools from your phone with this link: 
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The Arc Livingston’s Sibshops Program – Halloween Hang Out  
Come hang out for some FREE Halloween fun! Wear your costume, eat some 
yummy food and paint some pumpkins for the afternoon with us!  
Sibshops is a group for children ages 7-13 who have a sibling with a disability 

to meet other kids and hang out. Facilitated by an Arc Family Advocate, 

siblings are encouraged to share the challenges and celebrate the joy with 

brothers and sisters in similar situations all while having FUN! For more 

information and to register: www.arclivingston.com/sibshops. 

There are several 
helpful apps to 
maneuver your family’s 
day! 

https://play.google.com/store/search?q=q+parent+connection+app&c=apps&hl=en_US
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/q-parentconnection/id1460302789
https://play.google.com/store/search?q=nutrislice&c=apps&hl=en_US
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/nutrislice/id567183091
https://play.google.com/store/search?q=brighton+area+schools&c=apps&hl=en_US
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/brighton-area-schools/id6471012502
file://///brightonk12.com/files/staffhome/kellerm/kellerm/Newslettter/www.arclivingston.com/sibshops
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http://www.brightonmialumni.com
file://///brightonk12.com/files/staffhome/kellerm/kellerm/Newslettter/ww.mylifetouch.com
http://bit.ly/JAJumpStart
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Maltby 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B0BXezsdO6EMA4Fb_HsiWO_NT51gMnoK/view
https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/2837
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.. 

https://www.michigan.gov/mde/services/food/michigan-school-meals
https://www.michigan.gov/mde/services/food/michigan-school-meals
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Encore Opportunity… 
If your student is interested in taking a Computer/ Technology class in lieu of another Encore, please see 
the form below- thank you. 
Encore Opportunity 
 
Encore Opportunity… 
If your student is interested in repeating one of their 9 week Encore classes at Maltby in lieu of one of the 
other selections, please see the form below- thank you. 
Encore Opportunity 
 

 

An IMPORTANT Note 

From Transportation 
 

Brighton Area Schools Families, 

 

We do not allow students to ride home with 

their friends for play dates.  This can and 

sometimes does pose an issue with our already 

limited resources, especially with transfer buses 

at elementary schools where additional students 

still need to board. 

 

We tell the parents if they want a friend to ride 

home it has to be parent transport.  

 

If there is a family emergency you can call us at 

(810) 299-3890 and request we do this, but we 

cannot accept notes from the parents to make 

this happen.  

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wyzyPkn_qIUEiQ48XGIHjpCUFWXXmnZz8EqqiVFjIVY/edit?ts=66b1015a
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4eSHh9168f3MMoBUuMQuCBg6MO082-UQg3U9TX9KHImZcxg/viewform
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file://///brightonk12.com/files/staffhome/kellerm/kellerm/Newslettter/YearbookOrderCenter.com
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https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
http://www.edustaff.org
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx

